
 

 

 

 

 

         

     31st August 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope that you have managed to enjoy your summer break – it’s hard to believe that the new 

school year is almost upon us.  

As you are aware from letters sent out in the summer term, we return to school on Thursday 1st 

September at the usual times. KS1 start lessons 9:00am, doors open from 8:50am and close 

promptly at 9:00am. KS2 start lessons at 8:55am doors will be open from 8:45am and will close 

at 8:55am. Please ensure you arrive at school early to meet your new teacher and find your new 

entrance if needed, myself and Miss Howard our deputy will be on the yard to point you in the right 

direction. 

Reception and Nursery will start on the dates previously discussed with new class teachers. 

Children are expected to wear full school uniforms this year, this includes black shoes. Children in 

all year groups are still expected to come into school on PE days in their PE kit. For more 

information on our school uniform policy please click here or take a look our school website. 

As a school, this year we are aiming to achieve at least 97% attendance, we need your support if 

we are to be successful with this. Please try your best to come into school every day this term 

(there are only 38 days!), every child who manages to achieve 97% and above attendance will be 

presented with a certificate from our attendance officer at the end of term. I have added the 

autumn term dates below for your information. Please remember, if for any reason your child is 

going to be absent from school, you MUST telephone the school office to inform our attendance 

officer.  

Autumn Term 2022 

 Autumn Term 1 starts for staff and children on Thursday 1st September 2022 

 Half term: Monday 24th to Friday 28th October 2022 

 Autumn Term 2 starts for staff and children on Monday 31st October 2022 

 Christmas Break: Children and Staff finish on Wednesday 21st December 2022 at 2PM 

 

Finally, I am really looking forward to seeing you and our amazing children in their new school 

uniforms on Thursday, bright and early ready to take on the new academic year 2022-2023. Let’s 

REACH for the stars! 

 

Thank you  

Mrs Ryan  

Head Teacher 
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https://wellesbourneschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Uniform-Policy-2022.pdf

